
August 4, 2020 
 
Hi All, 
 
It's been a couple of weeks since we sent the proposed plan to repair our roads.  I hope 
you and your family have taken some time to read and discuss it.  Several of you have 
reached out with questions or discussion, and I'm excited to share that we have verbal 
pledges of ~$11,500 at this point.  That gets us to nearly 20% of our goal for Phase 1a! 
 
Obviously, we must have still more involvement to make this effort successful.  I am 
attaching a pledge form to this email.  If you intend to support this effort in any 
way, please fill out and return this form by August 27.  This is certainly not legally 
binding, but we really need to get a sense of what each family intends to contribute.  If 
you do NOT intend to support this effort, please let us know that as well, or better 
yet, if there is a concern that we can alleviate so that you CAN support this, we 
are totally open to that conversation. 
 
Thanks in advance for your participation, and seriously, PLEASE don't hesitate to let us 
know if you have concerns.  You won't hurt our feelings, I promise!  We just want to do 
all we can to ensure the success of this endeavor. 
 
Stephanie & Julie 
 


